
$539,900 - 291 Murray, Amherstburg
MLS® #25025491 

$539,900
3 Bedroom, 2.00 Bathroom, 
Single Family on 0.00 Acres

N/A, Amherstburg, Ontario

Pride of ownership is evident throughout this
beautifully maintained home, located in
beautiful Amherstburg- one of the safest
places to live in Canada! Located in a quiet
neighbourhood with walking distance to
shopping and close to 3 schools. This home is
approximately 1,050 sq. ft. on the main floor
with 3 bedrooms and 1.5 bathrooms. The
kitchen is designed with abundant cabinetry
and comes refinished and complete with
updated stainless steel appliances, including
fridge, stove, dishwasher, and microwave
range hood, plus a separate eat-in area. The
inviting living room features a cozy gas
fireplace, complemented by updated vinyl
windows. A stunning four-season sunroom
addition, complete with a gas fireplace, opens
to a peaceful backyard retreat. Enjoy summer
days with the on-ground pool, gazebo, and a
large storage shed perfect for a man cave,
with hydro and its own sunroom. Recent
updates include a new roof, new pool filter,
new sump pump all for peace of mind. This
property is a perfect blend of comfort and
functionalityâ€”you wonâ€™t want to miss it!
(id:6289)

Essential Information

Listing # 25025491

Price $539,900

Bedrooms 3



Bathrooms 2.00

Half Baths 1

Acres 0.00

Type Single Family

Sub-Type Freehold

Style Bungalow, Ranch

Community Information

Address 291 Murray

Subdivision N/A

City Amherstburg

Province Ontario

Postal Code N9V1K2

Amenities

Features Concrete Driveway, Finished Driveway, Front Driveway

Is Waterfront Yes

Waterfront Waterfront nearby

Has Pool Yes

Pool On Ground Pool

Interior

Appliances Dishwasher, Dryer, Refrigerator, Stove, Washer

Heating Natural gas Forced air, Furnace

Cooling Central air conditioning

# of Stories 1

Exterior

Exterior Aluminum/Vinyl

Exterior Features Landscaped

Lot Description 52.17 X 120

Foundation Block

Listing Details

Listing Office JUMP REALTY INC.
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